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CONFERENCE COMMITTEE REPORT BRIEF
HOUSE BILL NO. 2691

As Agreed to April 29, 2010

Brief*

HB 2691 would statutorily add the Home Inspectors
Registration Board to the list of agencies that file their budget
estimates on a biennial basis with the Division of the Budget.
Each agency listed may file adjustments to such agency’s
budget that was approved by the Legislature during a prior
fiscal year.

Conference Committee Action

In Conference Committee, the Senate conferees agreed
to remove the Senate amendment to the bill. Which would have
reduced the amount of liability for those conducting home
inspections from $10,000 to $2,000.

Background

The Home Inspectors Registration Board was originally
created during the 2008 Legislature in HB 2315. Statutes
related to the Board were subsequently amended by 2009
Senate Sub. for HB 2260. There were no opponents or
proponents on this bill. The Committee passed the bill out
favorably and recommended it be put on the Consent Calendar.
The fiscal note prepared by the Division of Budget indicates that
the bill will have no fiscal impact.
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